9 ARDBEG LANE
THORNTONHALL
GLASGOW

G74 5DA

Pauline MacRae
Administration Officer
Floor 2

SouthLanarkshire Council
Almada.Street

Hamilton

ML3 0AA

28 February 2020

Dear Madam

Planning Local Review Body
Planning Application No: P/19/0873

| refer to your letter of 19 February 2020 in the above connection,

The proposed development as per the above planning application has been assessed on three
occasions by competent professional town planners, twice by South Lanarkshire Planning

* Department-and once by The Scottish Government's DPEA, and each time consent has been
refused on largely the same grounds. There has been no change in circumstances and |
respectfully request the refusal of consent should be upheld.

Yours faithfully

o | SOUTH LANARKG € COUNCIL l
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